
Werrington Newsletter 

W/C 6th February 2023 

 
Well done to all the children who have worked hard this week. It’s been fabulous seeing the 
school ‘come together’ and soon, Class 3 will be able to return to their classroom upstairs. 

Class 1 have been learning a new nursery rhyme ‘I’m a Little Teapot’ this week. Ladybirds 
have also been celebrating the Luna New Year, learning about festivals and Chinese culture.   

Class 2 has won the reading challenge again this week which makes it 3 weeks in a row! Well 
done to all the children and families who are reading every night. We reward those children 
with a special treat. 

Class 3 have been working really hard with their arithmetic and have begun writing their own 
story based on ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’ by Michael Morpurgo. 

Class 2 and 3 will host an art exhibition for parents to view in the hall on Thursday 9th 
February 3:15 – 3:45. 

The learning disposition this week is to be ‘Curious. This week is also ‘Children’s Mental 
Health Week’. 

Class Reading Challenge 

Well done Class 2 for winning this week! 

 

Also well done for each class increasing 
their percentages this week. 

Important Dates 

Thursday 9th February: Art exhibition in 
the school hall from 3:15 – 4:00pm -  

Friday 10th February: Valentine’s Disco – 
5-6:30  

Wednesdays- SATs Club (Year 6) (NO SATS 
club 22nd February due to staff meeting) 

Sunday 12th February: Bingo, St Stephen’s 
Hall 5pm – finish 

Half Term - February 13th-17th  

Tuesday 21st February – Pancake Day 
menu 

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day 
(menu change) 



  

 

Friday 3rd March- School Trip (Reception – 
Year 6) to Paignton Zoo (letter to follow). 

If you would like to volunteer to join us on 
the trip, please contact Miss Andrew to 

arrange. Thank you. 

Important Messages: 

Classroom doors are open at 8:45 and learning begins at this time. The playground gate is 
locked at 9am. 

Thank you. 

Mr P  

 

 What’s on in Launceston 

 



Pop down to Community Larder for Launceston, hosted by Step into Learning at The Orchard 
Centre. 
 
It’s held every Wednesday between 10am-12pm. Open to everyone and totally free of charge.  

The larder has a range of foods and some drinks donated to help prevent food waste, simply pop 
down with a bag and grab what you need! (Donations are also very welcome too!) 

 
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


